
Dear the United Way/Okotoks Partnership Committee:  

 

It is my regret that I send you this letter as my resignation from the United Way/Okotoks Partnership 

Committee, with my last date of Committee meeting participation Tuesday August 10, 2021.  

 

I recently accepted a permanent full-time position with the Town of Okotoks and by-laws indicate that I 

cannot be a voting member as a Town of Okotoks employee, so resignation from the committee as an 

official member would need to be immediate.  

 

I would like to support the completion of the Coupon Book initiative, and ask that I can remain as part of 

the committee as a volunteer, until such time the coupon book is complete.   

 

Thank you  

 

Chantel  




